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Tiddlywinks Newsletter
July 2014
Summer Term 2 – People Who Help Us

Tiddlywinks Pre-School
Alder Drive
Ambrosden
Bicester
OX25 2RD
01869 256555




Spring and New Beginnings
April 2022

We understand that traffic around the village is crazy at the moment, but we need parents to please take this into consideration dropping off and picking up.  If tardiness becomes regular, we will have to start charging a late fee to cover staffing costs.
Dates for your diary
Term 5 
25th April- May 27th
Term 6
Tues 7th June- Thu 21st July
Please note the following days are INSET days and we are CLOSED- 
April 8th-Queen’s Jubilee Day
Easter Holidays
April 11th-22nd 
May 2nd
June 7th






Butterfly Room
We will be working on identifying feelings and self-regulation with the children.  We have been doing weekly yoga routines with the children. We will be talking about Spring, new beginnings and getting ourselves ready for school. 
We will also be continuing to work on school readiness and ask that you also make sure children can toilet by themselves and do jackets and shoes.
We would also like to encourage parents to make sure their child(ren) is here for the 8:30 start in order to prepare for school.




Caterpillar Room
We will be working on mark making throughout the term and recognising small number of items.
The staff are also working with the children in small groups for story time and songs.  
We will also be talking about spring and baby animals in preparation for our trip to see Farmer Gows.                                  













Events
Easter Arts and Crafts
We are so happy to be able to have our Easter Arts and Crafts day again this year.  On March 31st, we invite all families to come and join us for arts and crafts along with an Easter Egg hunt.  We do ask for parent to bring £1/child to cover the cost of the egg.

Trip to Farmer Gows
Farmer Gows trip is planned for Wednesday May 18th. Please keep an eye out for an email closer to the date with more details.





Sundries
As it gets warmer and sunnier, please insure your child has a sun hat and sun cream with their name.
We also do not have the space to refrigerate lunches, so please use an ice pack if anything needs to be kept cool. 
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